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First name: Scott

Last name: Weakland

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: To Whom it may concern

 

I am against the proposed rules designating bolts and anchors as permanent installations.  I feel all existing bolts

should be considered established and be maintained.  New bolts or anchors could then require review before

installed.  

 

Sincerely

 

Scott


